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COMMENTS

BY

THE OFFICE OF THE OHIO CONSUMERS’ COUNSEL

On May 7, 2008, the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”) issued an Entry seeking comments on proposed changes to the general rules applicable to telephone companies in Ohio Adm. Code Chapter 4901:1-3.  These rules relate to, among other things, the system of accounts for telephone companies, service areas and line extensions.  By this filing, the Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (“OCC”) notifies the Commission that OCC will not be submitting comments in this proceeding.  OCC does reserve the right to file reply comments, pursuant to the Commission’s Entry issued on May 22, 2008.
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